TOWN OF PALM BEACH

Information for Town Council Meeting on: July 9, 2024

To: Mayor and Town Council

Via: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager

From: Gillian Barth, Director of People & Culture

Re: Revised Town of Palm Beach DROP Ordinance 024-2024, Second Reading

Date: July 2, 2024

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

That the Town Council approve the attached Ordinance No. 024-2024 eliminating the requirement that union Firefighters complete their DROP participation within 10 years after first becoming eligible.

GENERAL INFORMATION

This Ordinance was amended following the First Reading on June 11, 2024 to accommodate concerns by Councilwoman Araskog that the change in wording of Ordinance 024-2024 (Section 1 (c) (1) – final sentence) may be open to interpretation that participation in the drop could exceed eight years.

The amended wording now specifies and confirms that participation will not exceed the total DROP allowable period of 96 months.

TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW

These changes have been reviewed by the Town Attorneys (Primary and Pension)

Attachments GB